BOW AND PENNINE

Bowland Pennine Mountain Rescue Team

Unit 3 Area A, Creamery Industrial Estate, Kenlis Road, BARNACRE, PRESTON, PR3 1GD

Please Reply To: Clive Shelley Treasurer)
At above address

E-mail: treasurer@bpmrt.org.uk

Carol Ansbro
Woodhill
Chipping Rd
Thornton with Wheatley
Longridge
PR3 2TB

29/03/2021

Dear Carol

On behalf of Bowland Pennine MRT may I thank Thornley with Wheatley Parish Council for the generous donation of £50. Last year saw our record number of callouts, including one taking every piece of ageing rescue rope that we carry, so your donation will be a great help to us.,

As a charity, we rely upon and appreciate all such donations and generosity in order for us to continue to provide Search and Mountain Rescue services in Lancashire and surrounding areas. This money will help us improve our response capability, and help keep our team members safe during rescues

Once again, a great big thanks from the Team.

Kindest Regards

Clive Shelley

BPMRT Treasurer